Dear Academician Panchenko, dear Colleague,

cars

Le Président

www.cnrs.fr

Campus Gérard-Mégie 3, rue Michel-Ange 75794 Paris cedex 16

T. 01 44 96 40 00 F. 01 44 96 49 13 It is my pleasure to express my warm congratulations to RFBR on the occasion of its 25th anniversary.

I have fully appreciated the prominent role of your institution to develop Russian research and I am impressed by the professionalism of your processes for the promotion of scientific projects. These skills were profitable for the cooperation between both our organisations.

The number, quality and diversity of the collaborative projects between RFBR and CNRS attest to the dynamism and the richness of French-Russian scientific relation. The joint support from RFBR and CNRS has proved instrumental in the longevity and strength of this relation.

I wish RFBR all the success for many more years to come and look forward to building upon our continued fruitful partnership in the future.

Kind regards,

Alain Fuchs

M. Vladislav Panchenko RFBR Board Chairman RUSSIAN FOUNDATION FOR BASIC RESEARCH Leninsky pr. 32A, Moscow GPS-1, 119991 RUSSIE